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October 31, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about manslaughter. The election and a quarter million

lives are lost. Still your campaign shambles along zombie-like with events

planned around photos of tightly packed screaming crowds. A study from

Stanford estimates tens of thousands infected and nearly a thousand dead

as a result of your rallies alone. Clearly a great many more infections and

deaths are resulting from the cavalier attitudes these events promote. Dr

Reiner of CNN has likened your actions to murder though former prosecutor

Gottlieb’s charge of second-degree manslaughter may be closer. Since the

lives of even your supporters mean so little to you I can not imagine where

you would draw a line.

Please assure me that you will start now with Mr Biden’s COVID plan.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our respect for human life.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


